

Newsletter 20 December 2016 Issue 7

News and events from Alexandra Primary



CHRISTMAS PRODUCTIONS AND MUSICAL RECITALS

We are very proud of our wonderful musicians here at Alexandra Primary School. The month of December has been a treat for the eye and the ear! Our first performances were



the Year 1 & 2 Nativity and the Early Years Christmas Production.

Thank you to all the parents for their support for these amazing productions. The confident performances of our youngest pupils

impressed everyone!

These were followed by a fantastic musical recital from our pupils in Music Club. Again, thank you to the



parents who came along to support the children and a big thank you to those who joined in the recital at the end!

Our season of celebrating the music in school was rounded off by a wonderful Carol Concert from the pupils in Years 3 to 6. Each class performed their carol beautifully. The afternoon was made even more special by the performance of our Choir and Orchestra. All your weekly rehearsals have paid off as your performances were fabulous. Thank

you to the parents for supporting the children and a very special thank you to Ken and Ms Conway for coordinating the Music curriculum here at school.

INSIDE THIS ISSUE

- Christmas
 Production and
 Musical Recitals
- Winter Celebration
- Christmas Jumper Appeal
- Assemblies
- Good-byes



WINTER CELEBRATION



The term was rounded off with a Parents Winter Celebration in the Main Hall. It was wonderful to see so many families. Thanks to Pabulum catering for hosting the event. We hope you enjoyed your mince pie,

biscuit and mulled drink! Thank you to all the parents and carers who bought raffle tickets to raise money for the school. A big congratulations to the winners of the tickets to the Cinderella pantomime at the Palladium. We hope you enjoy the show.



Christmas Jumper Day



CHRISTMAS JUMPER APPEAL

It was wonderful to see everyone wearing their Christmas jumpers last Friday to raise money for Save the Children. Our

very generous families and staff team raised £183.67 for this worthy cause.

ASSEMBLIES

Thank you to Year 1 Costa Rica for their amazing assembly last week. The Class

Assembly schedule for next term is on the website and the school APP. Also, the school will text reminders for families each week. The assemblies for the first half term are in the table opposite.

13th January 2017	5 Puerto Rico
20th January 2017	5 Venezuela
27 th January 2017	3 Argentina
3 rd February 2017	4 Nicaragua
10 th February 2017	2 Colombia
17 th February 2017	Half term

GOOD-BYES

We are saying good-bye to some of our team

this term who are leaving to pursue new opportunities. We would like to thank all of them for their hard work and contribution to the school. We know they will be missed by staff, pupils and parents alike. We wish them every success for the future and look forward to them coming back to see us at special events.

The children and the staff have worked very hard this term and we are really delighted by their achievements. We know from all the parents who spoke to us after Parents Evening that you are very happy with your children's progress. Thank you to all our families for your support for the children with their reading and their homework. It



is making a real difference. We would like to wish you all a happy and peaceful holiday and look forward to seeing you all in 2017!

Best wishes,
Manjit Dulay and Michelle Ginty
Leadership Team

KEY DATES

Autumn Term 2016

End of Term Finish Date:

Wednesday 21st December at 2pm

Spring Term 2017

3rd January 2017: **School closed for teacher training**

4th January 2017: Children return to school

9th January 2017:

Google Expeditions visiting Years 1 to 6

6th-10th February 2017 **Y6 Trip to Pendarren**

Half term:

13th -17th February

Return to school: 20th February 2017

End of term finish date: 31st March 2017 at 2pm

